
 
-----Original Message----- 
From:  
Sent: 04 September 2019 13:32 
To: SPOC PCC <PCC@humberside.pnn.police.uk> 
Subject: Freedom of Information request - Agency Labour spend 
 
Dear Humberside Police and Crime Commissioner, 
 
Please could you provide me with the following information: 
 
Your temporary spend for all admin, clerical,  business operations eg: cleaners, maintenance, call 
handlers, and catering  staff etc in the last 12 months? 
 
Which agencies you used for temp and perm recruitment in the last 12 months? 
 
Do you recruit via a PSL, master vendor or Vendor neutral managed service? 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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